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Response to your official information request

Thank you for your official information request received on 15 March 2023 for all
information on the following notices:

e S144796 Proclamation

e H558835 Gazette Notice

e B469381.1 Notice pursuant to Section 91 Transi New Zealand Act 1989
e B469381.1 Notice pursuant to Section 91 Transit New Zealand Act 1989

We have decided to refuse your request under section 18(d) of the Official Information
Act, because the information held by Land Information New Zealand Toita Te Whenua is
publicly available.

Each of the documents can be locat d using Land Record Search at

https://Irs linz.govt.nz/search/. Land Record Search allows you to search for and purchase
online property records. Each of these notices can be searched using the instrument
numbers above.

It is possible that there is additional information held by Archives New Zealand in relation
to the Proclama ion and Gazette Notice. The notices include a DO or PW number which
can be used to locate any information held by Archives.

We are of the view that the withholding of the information is not outweighed by other
considerations which render it desirable in the public interest to make that information
available.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Siobhan Simpson,

Principal Solicitor by email ssimpson@linz.govt.nz.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
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Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the
Toita Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand's website. This is likely to be published

by the end of April 2023.

Yours sincerely

W

Scott Warman
Group Manager Titles
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